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29th April 2024  

EYFS SUMMER TRIP TO CANNON HALL FARM 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have planned a trip to Cannon Hall farm for EYFS children on Friday 5th July. We will travel by coach and be 
met in the morning by a tour guide who will show us around the farm. The guide will answer any questions the 
children may have. The children will also visit the curious critters in the reptile house-there is everything from 
leaf cutter ants to hissing cockroaches, chameleons to iguanas and many more exotic creatures that are bound to 
fascinate the children. 

The children will wear their school uniform and arrive at school and be collected at the usual times. 

If your child is in Reception class and you wish to have a packed lunch provided, please fill in the attached form. 
If your child is in Nursery or your Reception child has a packed lunch, please provide this as normal. 

The cost for the trip is a voluntary contribution of £20 

Please give permission for your child to go on the trip through the Teachers 2 Parent App 

Thank you for your continued support 

The EYFS Team 
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